
 
 
 
 

 
This notification is being published at the request of the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH).  

 
 

ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 
 

Provider Payment Errors – No Action Needed 
 

UHC has discovered payment errors on professional claims which resulted in claims 
being underpaid. The underlying cause of the payment error was remediated on June 10, 
2020.  
  
All impacted claims will be reprocessed before June 30, 2020. Providers do not need to 
resubmit claims. 
 
 
 
 

 


